September 25, 2006

To: Mr. Wayne Lamson

From Chuck Cotnoir

Hello Wayne,

You asked me to keep you apprised of any training opportunities for Continuity of Operations Planning.

I received a letter from the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency offering a one day training workshop for Chief Municipal Officers and Emergency Managers. Keeping in mind your request, I called the training officer and explained your interest. I asked him if I could invite you as a guest of Dukes County.  He said that I could invite you.  There is an online registration process that I will tell you about, if you’re interested.

Further, I would be willing to team up with your designee so we could go on the same day. The only day that I can’t go is Oct 5th.  Best day for me would be Oct 3rd or 4th.
I am including the schedule.

On another note, I am due for layoff as a dockworker on the 13th of October.  If you would like to hire me for a few days a month to help out with your Continuity of Operations planning, I would be happy to discuss that.
Chuck

